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   25 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 & 6 Film Night: Luca 

 
Friday 3 December 2021 

 
On Friday 3 December 3:40pm - 5:30pm we will be showing ‘Luca’ to key stage 2 in the 
megahall. This event is being planned and organised by year 8 Young Leaders who are striving 
to be the ‘change that they want to see’ and raise funds to purchase more benches for the 
school grounds that will benefit all of the Edward Peake community. 
 
Tickets are £2 and can be purchased via the school gateway or by cheque made payable to 
Edward Peake Middle School.  
 
Please complete the Google consent form to confirm attendance and whether you will be 
collecting your child or they are permitted to walk home. 
 
Pupils will be able to purchase a small variety of snacks. 
 
We hope that your child will feel able to support this endeavour and attend our film night. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs T Jeffs 
Assistant Headteacher 
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